

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops

3rd May 2019

Dear Parents & Carers,

Welcome to the end of Term 5's first full week; one of very few full weeks this term. We have the bank holiday to enjoy on Monday and it will be Term 6 before we know it!

Dates for nest week:

Monday 6th May: Bank Holiday – school closed! Thursday 9th: Starfish Class assembly (9.10am)

And beyond...

Monday 13th - Thursday 16th: Year 6 SATs week Friday 14th: Clownfish Class assembly (9.10am)

Ofsted update

I am delighted to announce that following our latest inspection just before Easter, our Ofsted report has now been published. A copy can be found on our website, under the *Information* tab. I am extremely proud of the report and would like to thank the children, parents, staff and governors for their incredible hard work and support. Well done Denton!

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher









